Public Hearing Notice

Home Rehabilitation and Reconstruction
Appalachla To all interested citizens of Carter Co, TN, Cocke Co, TN, and Johnson

SERVICE PROJECT ® Co, TN

Appalachia Service Project (ASP) is now accepting applications for home reconstruction
in partnership with Fahe under the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). ASP has received
assistance to provide additional funds for home reconstruction in response to the 2024 flooding
from Hurricane Helene in Carter, Cocke, and Johnson counties. A public hearing will be held on
April 14, 2025 at 6:30 pm for interested homeowners. Below is the information to attend in
person or to join the meeting virtually.

Date: April 14, 2025
Time: 6:30pm
Location: Grace Baptist Church - 1114 Broad St, Elizabethton, TN 37643; Door #1

This hearing is also accessible virtually at the following link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/i/81985683976?pwd=2Gafa9dnfF4PmzAVBpv3anICdr4mPh.1
Meeting ID: 819 8568 3976 Passcode: 851510

The purpose of this meeting is to identify qualified applicants, review proposed
activities, and review the application process. Application information and material can be

found at https://asp.servicenetwork.com/aspire/homerepair/ We will be accepting applications
for this funding until 5/1/2025.

Homeowners must meet the following criteria to qualify:
1. Home must have been affected by Hurricane Helene in September 2024, and have a
letter from FEMA
Be a resident of Carter, Cocke, or Johnson County TN
Homeowners must own home and land
Household at or below 80% of Area Median Income (AMI)
Attend public meeting and submit all eligibility items during the application period
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Interested homeowners should attend this information session to answer questions, complete
an application, and schedule a time for a home inspection. If you are unable to attend, please
send someone to represent you.
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